
Peace River Regional District
Box 810
Dawson Creek BC
V1G 4H8

August 20th 2014,

Re: Concerning ALR Subdivision application t (168/2014)

Concerning the recommendation for Option 3 to subdivide the parcel into ten acre lot would not

encompass the residential development of the proposed area. The parcel line would remove my gazebo,

fire pit and lawn area. The photo on the report for option 3 is actually measured at 15 acres. I would

like to propose that the board approve a 20 acre parcel so that it would include the road to my kennels,

my lawn area with the mature timber at the end of the proposed lot.

Thank you for your c nsideration to this proposal,

Terry O’Dwyer
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